SPECIAL MEETING

R special meeting was held this August 28, 1972, by the
Supervisors of Hilltown Townshgpaat the Township Building, Route
113 and Diamond St., Silverdale, Pa., at 7:38 P.M.

Present were Mr. frankenfield, Mr. Hartshorne, Mr. Mgyer,
Mr. Alderfer, Mr. Erhlinger, and Mr. Shoemaker,

The subject for discussion was in reference to rumning anm
extension from the area of Twin Brook Road along Blooming Glen
Rd., to Hayhouse Rd. to Rickert Rd. them to the Moylan Develop-
ment located on Welcomehouse Rd. and Longview Rd.

The Supervisors positiom was that we would let the developers
pay for the line from Twinbrook Rd. to the development,

Mr. Alderfer stated that he was willing to build the line at
his expense, to expedite the building of the sewer line to the
development, but he would like to know how and when he could he
expected to be reimbursed.

The secretary is to instruct our Engineer, Cowan Associates,
to proceed to make an in depth study from Twinbrook Rd. to the
Moylan Develppment Bubdivision.

On a motion by Mr. Frankenfield, which was seconded by
Mr. Hartshorne, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

8. Arthur Moyer, Secretary




